
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

To assist with the smooth running of the 2023 Australian Figure Skating Championships, we ask for your 

assistance with reviewing and sharing the following information with your supporters: 

 

 Erina Ice Arena will be open from 5:30am each morning of the Championships, apart from Friday 8th 

December when the venue will open at 6:00am. 

 Please allow those with official AFSC Accreditation (Skaters/Coaches/Team Managers/Officials) to enter 

first if there is a line to enter the building and please be respectful of our volunteers. 

 No food or drink (apart from hydration for skaters) is to be brought into the venue. 

 SYS Teams are asked to adhere to the Warm Up Area and Dressing Room Schedules out of respect for 

all Teams. 

 All attendees are requested to only be in the warm-up area, dressing rooms & rinkside when preparing 

for their practice(s), competition(s) and presentation to ensure all competitors can best prepare for 

their events and easily make their way between their dressing rooms and the ice surface. 

 No balls are allowed in the indoor warm-up area. 

 Please leave the dressing rooms clean & tidy for the next skaters. 

 It is requested all gifts be handed to skaters or placed in the Team Bags, not thrown on the ice during 

the Championships. 

 Upon the conclusion of the final presentations each day, all attendees are asked to leave the building as 

soon as possible to allow the venue staff to prepare the venue for the next sessions. Skaters will meet 

their supporters outside as soon as they are ready. We greatly appreciate your help with this. 

 

⛸ We ask for your assistance with this to ensure the smooth running of the Championships 

and a wonderful experience for everyone. Thank you! ⛸ 

 


